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Overview 

This bill requires the commissioner of human services to submit to the federal 

government any necessary amendments to medical assistance home and 

community-based waiver plans to allow providers to bill for certain services that 

do not require direct contact with the service recipient. 

Summary 

Section Description 

 Direction to commissioner; indirect billing authorization for individualized home 
supports. 

No later than December 1, 2024, requires the commissioner of human services to 
submit to the federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services any necessary 
amendments to home and community-based waiver plans to allow for providers 
providing individualized home supports with training, individualized home supports 
without training, and individualized home supports with family training to bill for 
services that do not require direct contact with the service recipient but are within 
an allowable community living service category. Lists allowable tasks that may be 
billed. Lists circumstances under which individualized home supports services that do 
not require direct contact may be billed. 
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